
WAC 434-262-015  Canvassing board—Delegation of authority.  The 
county auditor, prosecuting attorney, and chair of the county legisla-
tive authority, or designees as per chapter 29A.60 RCW, shall be re-
sponsible for the performance of all duties of the county canvassing 
board, as set forth in chapters 29A.40 and 29A.60 RCW, and the rules 
on canvassing adopted by the secretary of state. These duties shall be 
performed by the members of the board, or they may delegate in writing 
representatives to perform these duties. This written delegation of 
authority shall be filed with the county auditor prior to any person 
undertaking any action on behalf of the board. In no instance may the 
members of the county canvassing board delegate the responsibility of 
certifying the returns of any primary or election, of determining the 
validity of any challenged ballots, or of rejecting ballots. When con-
sidering the validity or rejection of ballots, the canvassing board 
may review the ballots individually, in batches, or as part of a re-
port of ballots presented to the board. In the event the canvassing 
board concludes that criminal activity may have occurred, the county 
auditor must refer the ballot and any relevant material to the county 
sheriff or county prosecuting attorney.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 29A.04.611. WSR 08-05-120, § 434-262-015, 
filed 2/19/08, effective 3/21/08; WSR 05-17-145, § 434-262-015, filed 
8/19/05, effective 9/19/05. Statutory Authority: RCW 29A.04.610. WSR 
04-15-089, § 434-262-015, filed 7/16/04, effective 8/16/04. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 29.04.080, 29.04.210, 29.36.150 and 29.79.200. WSR 
97-21-045, § 434-262-015, filed 10/13/97, effective 11/13/97.]
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